

真理大學 25103 台灣新北市淡水區真理街 32 號 Aletheia University

No.32 Zhenli St, Tamsui Dist, New Taipei City, Taiwan25103

Phone: +886-2-26294497 Fax: +886-2-26200725

Dear Dr. Kenji Sugibayashi, President

On this occasion of the 30th anniversary of Josai International University, our faculty and students would like to extend to you our warmest congratulations here at Aletheia University from another corner of Asia.

Josai International University has inherited Mr. Mikio Mizuta's passion for education, and cultivated a large number of international outstanding talents with remarkable contributions, based on the concept of "promoting human development through learning" in the fields of management, humanities, commerce, etc.—exactly the same as our philosophy of three "Hs" — Humble, Humane, and Humorous in cultivating a healthy development with broad international perspectives of our students. Your university being one of the favorite schools that our students like to exchange study, we have seen an active cooperation over the past twenty years since we signed as sister schools in 1999. In the years to come we believe that our relation will continue to be flourished and strengthened, regardless of in academics, research, or students' exchange.

As the president, I have this honor to represent Aletheia University to congratulate you on the 30th founding anniversary of your university.

Best regards,

Chi-Min Chen

President of Aletheia University

Chimin Chan